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16th October 2020  

Staffing Update – Year 6  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

It is with mixed feelings that I am writing to you to inform you that Mr Wade, our Year 6 lead, and Bevan Class 

Teacher, will be leaving us at the end of this term.  

Mr Wade has worked in our school since starting his teaching career 10 years ago, moving from being a newly 

qualified teacher to being a subject leader and then part of the Senior Leadership Team, driving forwards standards 

and outcomes in year 6 as the Year 6 leader.  

We are delighted that this experience has led to a promotion for Mr Wade, who will be taking up the position of 

Deputy Headteacher at Thomas Bullock Primary School in the new year. However, we will be sad to lose such a 

valued member of our team and he will be missed by us all.  

Taking over as Year 6 lead from January and as Bevan Class Teacher is Ms Sangani, who has spent the last 8 years 

working in London gaining experience across both Key Stage One and Two as well as having experience of leading 

and teaching Year 6. Below is a short message from Ms Sangani and we hope that she will be able to spend at least 

some time with us before taking up her role. Rest assured, Mr Wade will ensure there is an effective handover 

between them and the Year 6 team will ensure that things continue to run smoothly, especially whilst Ms Sangani 

settles in to the school.  

Kind Regards  

Mrs Scott  

 

Hello Year 6!  
 
It’s Ms Sangani here, I just wanted to say a quick hello and introduce myself. I’ve heard lots of great things 
about you all and loved getting a sneak peak when I popped into your classes a couple of weeks ago! I’m so 
looking forward to getting to know you all better and working with you while you enjoy your last year of 
primary school. See you soon!  
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